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Dear Colleagues,

As the Editor-in-Chief of Hemato, it is my pleasure to announce the winner of 
the Hemato 2022 Travel Award.

The award has been granted to Dr. Antonella Padella, a post-doctoral fellow in 
the IRCCS Istituto Romagnolo per lo Studio dei Tumori “Dino Amadori” - IRST 
S.r.l., Italy. 

With so many high-quality applicants, the evaluation process and final 
decision were incredibly challenging. We would like to thank all the applicants 
for submitting their diverse and fascinating range of research topics. On 
behalf of the assessment committee, I would like to take this opportunity to 
congratulate the winner on her accomplishment. 

Prof. Dr. Antonino Carbone
Editor-in-Chief, Hemato
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